
NEWS FROM THE KERNSVILLE HEALTH OFFICE 
 

School Screenings/Health Mandates 
 
Every year your child is screened by the School Nurse for their vision, height and weight. 
Additionally, students in K-3rd grade are screened for hearing. 
 
If your child fails the vision or hearing screening, you will be notified.  Also, all students will receive 
a “Health Report Card” in the spring with their height and weight measurements. 
 
State Health Mandates require all kindergarten students to have a physical exam, up to date 
immunizations, and a dental exam.  3rd grade students are required to have a dental exam also. 
 
All new students need to have a physical/dental exam and be up to date with immunizations. 
 
For those students that are Parkland On-line learning, if you would like your child to be screened, 
please call me to schedule an appointment, at 610-351-5840.  Screening appointments will be 
scheduled on Wednesdays for the month of November and December.  
 
As always, feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Healthfully, 
Mariana Badelita, School Nurse 
badelitam@parklandsd.org 
 
 

  
  
 
 

 


